
To the attention of passengers and greeters

2021 30 December

Uzbekistan Airways JSC informs that due to the continuing deterioration of
meteorological conditions (fog, insufficient visibility), only on December 30, 2021,
flight HY9620 / Domodedovo-Namangan will be operated on the alternative route
Domodedovo-Fergana, and flight HY9619 / Namangan-Domodedovo will be carried
out from Fergana.

The flight time is also with minor changes:

The arrival of flight HY-9620 was postponed to 12:26.

Flight HY-9619 is expected to depart at 14:00.

For the convenience of passengers, a transfer will be organized between the airports
of Namangan and Fergana.

Hope for understanding!
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